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Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Pro-Cathedral of the Assumption is checking the feasibility of starting a daycare at some of the
weekend masses.

If you are interested in daycare for your younger children during weekend liturgical services, please fill
in the information below using one of the three available options:

Drop it off at the church or mail it to: Pro-Cathedral of the Assumption
(We have a mail slot) 480 Mclntyre Street West
North Bay, ON P1B 274

Your responses can be scanned and emailed to: cathedral@bellnet.ca

3. Fill in this information at our website: www.procathedral.ca
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